

TOWN OF WAREHAM

MARINE RESOURCES COMMISSION

Memorial Town Hall 54 Marion Road Wareham, MA 02571

www.wareham.ma.us

Marine Resources Commission
Frank A. Tramontozzi
Chairman
David Begley
Frank E. O'Brien
Craig C. Schluter

Alan Slavin

Associates
Lin Gay
Richard Wheeler
Gary Buckminster (Liaison)
Harbormaster / Shellfish Constable

MEETING MINUTES FOR MAY 9, 2012

Meeting called to order at 7:34 PM by Chairman Tramantozzi. Memebrs present: Frank Tramantozzi, Frank O'Brien, Richard Wheeler, Linwood Gay and Gary Buckminster. David Begley and Alan Slavin absent.

Guests included Marjorie O'Brien and Warren Hall. Mr. Hall expressed and interest in joining the Commission.

There was no April meeting due to a posting oversight.

Meeting minutes for February 18 and March 15 were accepted as presented.

Correspondence included an update on grants from BMAG (town contracted accounting firm), and a press release from the Harbormaster regarding a free Safe Boating Education course.

Discussion on the subject of HARBORLINES for town waters. Further information was desired and expected at future meeting.

Update from the Harbormaster regarding the absence of lifeguards, recovery of boat excise tax receipts for waterways improvements, pump-out boat at PIYC, Tempest Knob boat ramp improvements and a kayak launching scheme for Besse Park.

A general discussion was held regarding the feasibility of implementing parts of the Harbor Management Plan, to be continued at the next meeting, specifically the Harbor Management Council, paragraph 3.

Next meeting scheduled for June 13, 2012.

Meeting adjourned at 8:50 PM

Linwood Gay Clerk pro tem

Lund

